
From: Cherry, Robert N CIV USARMY IMCOM HQ (US)
To: Hill, Walter L CIV USARMY USAG (US)
Cc: Valadez, Ernesto Jr CIV USARMY IMCOM HQ (US); Fant, Stephen L CIV (US); Snyder, Amy
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Fort Riley Range 18 A, B, C and Range 19 A & B
Date: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 11:17:47 AM

Walter,

You are correct. Only 27A/27B and 29 are the RCAs at Fort Riley.

License condition 11 refers to "Maps of the locations of the RCAs, "M101
Impact Areas," dated December 31, 2015 (but, sent February 12, 2016,
(ML16048A358)." The map for Fort Riley in that document shows only 27A/27B
and 29 and that map in that document is what counts.

Remember that I had some confusion over the RCAs at Fort Riley that we
eventually cleared up. Apparently that confusion caused the NRC to mislabel
18 and 19 as RCAs in the SER.  The NRC probably wrote that part of the SER
before we cleared up the confusion and then missed making the correction
later.

The license is what really matters, though, and it is correct. Thanks for
noticing the mistake in the SER. I had missed it. I will let the NRC know
about this, too, in case they want to modify the SER accordingly.

Bob

Bob Cherry
IMCOM Radiation Safety Staff Officer
210-466-0368
Cell 210-313-0952 (weak or no signal in office)
robert.n.cherry.civ@mail.mil

US Army Installation Management Command
ATTN: IMSO/301 
Building 2261
2405 Gun Shed Road
JBSA Fort Sam Houston, Texas 78234-1223

-----Original Message-----
From: Hill, Walter L CIV USARMY USAG (US)
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 8:07 AM
To: Cherry, Robert N CIV USARMY IMCOM HQ (US) <robert.n.cherry.civ@mail.mil>
Subject: Fort Riley Range 18 A, B, C and Range 19 A & B

Greeting Dr. Cherry,
Hopefully everything is going alright.
I know you have been tiredly working on this project and a job well done. 
Once you get some time, can you please review the Safety Evaluation Report
for the U.S. Army's Possession License for Depleted Uranium from Davy
Crockett M101 Spotting Rounds - Amendment to Add
Remaining Sites Docket No. 040-09083; Table 1, located in the Location and
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No. of Sites with DU on page 16.

For clarification and to ensure that we are following the
guidelines/instructions: Ranges 18 & 19 has not been designated as a RCA and
does not requires any caution signs.  But, they are listed in Table 1, and
the final CoE report stated on page 3: No documents were found, to confirm
the use of the weapon system being fired on these ranges. 

Any information is always appreciated and helpful.
Thanks
v/r
Walter

Walter L. Hill
Occupational Safety & Health Specialist
Garrison Safety Office
500 Huebner Road, Rm 11
Fort Riley, Kansas
785-239-0517   DSN: 856-0517


